
  Scouting At Home Award  
FAQs 

Q: Who can earn the award?  

A: Any youth, adult volunteer and parent registered with the Narragansett Council!  

 

Q: How do I earn the award? 

A: Participate in our weekly themed activities, using the checklist to keep track of what you have completed. Over the 

course of working on the award we ask that you participate in at least two virtual Scouting meeting. Finally, we ask you 

submit or post (to social media) one picture of you working on the award using the #ScoutingAtHome hashtag.  

 

Q: If I missed the start date can I still earn the award? 

A: Yes! You can follow the weekly checklists and work through the weekly themed activities on your own timeline. 

 

Q: Will I be disqualified if I don’t complete an activity in one week? 

A: No! We suggest starting activities during their assigned week. If you cannot complete them during that time, you may 

continue working on them in the upcoming weeks.  

 

Q: What if I can’t earn certain requirements at home? 

A: You will still earn the award! We realize certain requirements will be difficult during COVID-19 restrictions. Complete all 

you can and contact us with any questions.  

 

Q: Who can I contact if I have any questions?  

A: You can contact Patrick Afonso, East Bay Scout Shop Manager, at Patrick.Afonso@scouting.org or Hannah Madrid, 

Adventure Base Camp Director, at Hannah.Madrid@scouting.org !  

 

Q: Do I submit my weekly checklists to my unit or to Council? 

A: You can submit any work you do to Council! 
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